STUDENT SERVICES

November 20

November 20

November 27

November 27

November 30

December 4

December 9

December 31

January 15

March 1

ASAP

Notice to students concerning summer employment deadlines:

National Research Council N.B. Student Placement Pulp and Paper Research Institute Canada Parks Service National Defence (Research Assistant) IAESTE (overseas jobs) **University Painters (Managers)** Veteran's Affairs Canada **AECL Research** SWAP (Student Work Abroad Program) Camp Tamakwa

Information and applications are available at the Student Placement Service, Room 3, Annex B.

CAMPUS MINISTRY

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Movie Review. Come join us to watch, review and discuss some well-known and not so well known videos. All are welcome. After spaghetti supper. Monte Peters' residence, Apt 2, Bridges House.

Spaghetti Suppers. Every Fri. 5:00 PM. Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All welcome.

Intervarsity Christian Fellowship. For an evening of bible study, discussion, fellowship and fun join us every Thursday evening at 7:30 PM, Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All are

Marriage Preparation Workshops. Workshops are being organized for Nov. 28, Jan. 30, Feb. 20, Mar. 20, April 24. Contact Campus Ministry 453-5089 or 459-5962.

Christian Meditation Course. A four week course on Christian meditation as taught by John Main OSB will start Tuesday Oct. 13 7:00 PM at Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450-9623. Everyone welcome. Admission free.

Worship Services

Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00 AM and 4:00 PM.

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 12:30 PM. Old Arts Chapel.

ARTS FACULTY AWARD for EXCELLENCE IN TEACHING

The Faculty of Arts at UNB-Fredericton has established an award to ing excellence among its full-time faculty members. The winner of the award will be an instructor who displays such qualities as stimulation of student interest, encouragement of student involvement, enthusiasm for subject matter, innovation in course content, format, etc., and/or clarity in organizing and presenting materials.

Both students and faculty members are encouraged to nominate instructors for this award. Nominations may be made by any two registered students of UNB-Fredericton or by any two faculty members who have personal knowledge of the nominee's teaching expertise.

Please use the nomination form provided below and send it to: Teaching Award, Office of the Dean of Arts, Tilley Hall, Room 26, Campus Mail. If you prefer to supply a separate letter, please be sure to include the information requested below. All nominations should be received by Friday November 30, 1992.

- f Al D	ninate nt of teacher of	whom we have known (give course
Reasons for non	nination:	
Nominator 1:		
Nominator 2:		
	Please print name, address and telephone number.	Signature

UPCOMIN

UNB Spanish Club

The Spanish Club and the Spanish Department announce a series of informal lunch-time lectures in the Spanish Media Room, Carleton 332 at 12:30 PM. Light lunch offered at 12:00. Tuesday, November 10, Lynn Belding from Canada Employment & Immigration will give a lecture titled "Refugee to Resident". A growing number of Latin Americans are settling as members of our Fredericton community. Do we know why and how they come? Learn all about this vital Canadian program.

Psychology Colloquium Ken Elliot,

Ph.D. of the Department of Psychology, University of Maine, Augusta will speak on "Assessment of Child Abuse: Diagnostic & Family Issues" on Friday, November 27, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. in the Snodgrass Room in Keirstead Hall. Coffee will be served, and Everyone is welcome.

Oromocto Food Bank Christmas Hamper Program 1992

Once again the Christmas season will soon be here, and in order to provide a better Christmas for those less fortunate individuals in the Oromocto area, we are again asking for your support. Last year, the local response was excellent. We were able to provide food Hampers for 170 families. This year we ect an even greater need.

Any support that you can provide will be greatly appreciated. If possible, we would like to have your donations before December 10, 1992, to give us time to prepare the hampers.

If you wish to sponsor a family or purchase gifts for children, this can be done as well, through the Christmas Hamper Program.

For further information please feel free to call the Oromocto Food Bank at 357-3461 after 10:30 or Helpline Inc. at 357-9494 after 10:30, Monday to Friday. Thank you for caring,

Sincerely, Lori Redmond, Food Bank Coordinator

Ruth Kavanaugh, Program Manager, Helpline Inc.

Cross Country Ski Club

Interested in cross country skiing? The Wostawea Cross Country Ski Club of Fredericton has programs for all ages and all abilities. Members and prospective members are asked to attend a general meeting and information session on Thursday, November 12, 7:30 pm at the Monsignor Boyd Family Centre, Regent Street, Fredericton. For more information contact 450-8019.

Literary Historian to give MacNutt Memorial Lecture

A noted Canadian literary historian will give the 1992 W. Stewart MacNutt Memorial Lecture at the University of New Brunswick in Fredericton.

Gwendolyn Davies, a professor of English at Acadia University in Wolfville, N.S., will give a talk called "The World is Hers": Maritime New Women and the Literature of Social Change Before World War I, on Monday, Nov. 23, at 8 p.m. in Room 105 of Tilley Hall. The lecture and the reception that follows are open to the public and free of charge.

Dr. Davies will discuss early Maritime women writers of social concern, such as Marshall Saunders and Amelia Fytche, with particular emphasis on the "new women" writers of the 1880's and 90's who used fiction and poetry as a means of articulating their vision of social change and suffragism.

The MacNutt Memorial Lecture was established in 1980 to honor the late W. Stewart MacNutt's many contributions to UNB. A noted historian, Dr. MacNutt was instrumental in developing the study of Atlantic Canada history. The lecture is funded in part by UNB's Associated Alumni.

Luncheon Reception

A luncheon reception will be held on Tuesday 24 Nov in Tilley 28 at 11:30 am - 2:30 pm. The luncheon is in honor of visiting MacNutt lecturer Dr. Gwendolyn Davies, and is hosted by the departments of History and English, as well as the Dean of Arts. All welcome.

New Brunswick Regional Badminton Tournament

There will be a regional badminton tournament held on Saturday, November 28, 1992 at the Fredericton High School. The type of tournament will be either Round Robin or Single elimination with consolation. The event will include Ladies and Mens Singles; Ladies and Mens Double; and mixed double. The gym will open at 8:00 am and play will begin at 8:30 a.m.; the shuttle used will be the Yonex Mavir 300, 1 free shuttle per game will be provided. The cost will be: 1 event-\$5.00, 2 events-\$8.00, 3 events-\$10.00. The entry deadline is Tuesday November 24, 1992. For further details and to register call Rod Wetmore at 457-4122.

YM-YWCA to present 1992 Peace Medallion

The Fredericton YM-YWCA will be presenting the 1992 Peace Medallion to Judge Graydon Nicholas in a public ceremony to be held on Saturday, November 21, at 7:00 PM in Le Centre Communautaire Sainte-Anne. The ceremony is open to the public, without charge. The ceremony will also include a viewing of the new video produced by the international

department of the Y for Canada Immigration entitled "Join a Whole New World of Friendship." Refreshments will be served. For further information, contact:

Rick McDaniel, International Program Director, Fredericton YM-YWCA, 28 Saunders Street, Fredericton NB, E3B 1N1.

Anthropology Society

The UNB Anthropology Society will be holding a slide and video presentation on the 1992 Bliss Island Archaeology Field School.

The meeting will be held Wednesday, Nov. 25 in Annex C Room 4 at 7:00 pm. Anyone interested in field archaeology should attend.

The Brunswickan

General Staff Meeting - Friday, November 20, 12:30 Room 35 SUB